
DORSET & WILTSHIRE FIRE AND RESCUE AUTHORITY 

COMPLETION OF AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 2023-24 

 

Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 

Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 

 

Notice is given that Nathan Coughlin, The Appointed Auditor on behalf of Bishop Fleming LLP, 

has conducted the audit of the accounts of the Dorset & Wiltshire Fire and Rescue Authority 

for the financial year 2023-24 in accordance with the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 

and the Code of Audit Practice.  A qualified audit opinion has been provided on the accounts. 

 

Notice is also given that the Statement of Accounts for the financial year 2023-24 is available 

for inspection (in accordance with Section 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014) 

by any local government elector within Dorset and Wiltshire at the address given at the end 

of this notice between the hours of 9am and 4pm, Monday to Friday.  Please telephone 01722 

691449 to make an appointment. 

 

Any such elector may make copies of the Statement or extracts from them without 

payment.  Alternatively, the Statement of Accounts is available on the Authority’s internet 

site www.dwfire.org.uk. 

 

Ryan Maslen 

Deputy Assistant Chief Officer - Financial Services and Treasurer 

Dorset & Wiltshire Fire and Rescue Authority 

Five Rivers Health & Wellbeing Centre, Hulse Road, Salisbury, Wiltshire, SP1 3NR 

http://www.dwfire.org.uk/

